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8th February, 2024 
 

Mr. Pa Daly, T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 

Dublin 2 
 

PQ ref 1639/24 

 
"To ask the Minister for Health how much has been paid since 2021 by SouthDoc or the 

HSE for the rental of the SouthDoc premises in Listowel.” 
 

Dear Deputy Daly,   

 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
 

SouthDoc do not pay rent to HSE when accommodated in a Primary Care Centre.  A licence agreement 

is established for the use of buildings.   
 

If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

  
___________________ 

Priscilla Lynch 
Head of Service - Primary Care,  

Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 
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